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Booz Allen Hamilton Awarded Defense Technical Information Center Prime Contract For 
Software, Networks, Information, Modeling and Simulation

McLean, VA — Booz Allen Hamilton today announced that it is one of nine companies that have been awarded part of a new 
five-year, $2 billion, multiple award, prime contract from the Defense Technical Information Center (DTIC) to provide Software, 
Networks, Information, Modeling and Simulation (SNIM) support.
 
The DTIC SNIM award combines the contracting areas of three DTIC Information Analysis Centers (IACs): Information 
Assurance Technology Analysis Center (IATAC); Data and Analysis Center for Software Analysis (DACS); and Modeling and 
Simulation Analysis Center (MSIAC). These centers provide real research and development solutions, analysis, and assistance 
for the Department of Defense, government, industry, and academia.
 
“This contract enables Booz Allen to continue its successful 35-year relationship with DTIC, the IAC Program Management 
Office, and the IAC community,”  said Booz Allen Senior Vice President Robert Lamb. “We bring together an impressive team of 
industry and academic partners to continue and strengthen our commitment to the DTIC's IAC program.” 
 
About Booz Allen
Booz Allen Hamilton has been at the forefront of strategy and technology consulting for nearly a century. Today, the firm 
provides professional services primarily to US government agencies in the defense, security, and civil sectors, as well as to 
corporations, institutions, and not-for-profit organizations. Booz Allen offers clients deep functional knowledge spanning 
strategy and organization, technology, operations, and analytics—which it combines with specialized expertise in clients’  
mission and domain areas to help solve their toughest problems.
 
Booz Allen is headquartered in McLean, Virginia, employs more than 22,000 people, and has annual revenues of 
approximately $5 billion. To learn more, visit www.boozallen.com. 
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